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Thursday> 5 April 2012  

To Whom It May Concern:  

I wish to express my support with a Bill being put before the Senate which I understand and at its  
core has to do with the legitimacy of treatment and service being provided by Dental Practitioners. I  
believe that unfair Medicare auditing will cause good practitioners to distance themselves from providing 
good and proper treatment. People are in situations who cannot afford and require assistance in their 
ongoing dental treatment costs with no financial relief as in me and my family’s case.  

To date all treatment I have received by Dr. Mustafa has been fully explained, quoted, followed  
with written quotation and x-rays, any gap required to be met by me shown in full detail. My  
complications with diabetes make it important that a practitioner meets my medical and dental needs.   
Dr. Mustafa has provided me with strategies to improve my overall dental health  
associated with diabetes. I might add here that if such dental treatment wasn't carried out ,I  
and thousands of other people in similar situations would become a huge burden on government  
resources. We should give credit and thank such care providing professionals rather than penalizing 
them for possible minor administrative errors. 

I am dismayed that good Dental Practitioners might become canon fodder for Politicians with  

certain agendas. Victimisation of good & fair practitioners whatever stream will result in loss of  

services required for improvement of health issues for people like myself.  

Yours truly,  




